
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We envision Asian American students and faculty whose lives have been 
transformed by the Gospel, and who are 1) growing in their understanding 

of and relationship with Jesus Christ, 2) embracing the value of their 
culture through Christ’s redemptive love, and 3) taking their in God’s 
redemptive plan by building missional movements that impact their 
families, peers, community, and world with the power of the Gospel. 

Jamie Daisy Lam 
3522 Running Tide Cir 
Huntington Beach, Ca 
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If you’d like to help support 
what God is doing please go 

to: 
https://give.cru.org/give/View

/0551103 
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Building spiritual movements everywhere so that everyone knows someone who truly follows Jesus 

For those of you who may not be receiving my emails (you may have to check promotions/junk mail), I wanted 
to say THANK YOU again for your prayers and partnership for the gospel! Spending my second summer in 
Wildwood, New Jersey was such an incredible opportunity and I see the Lord working there. Thank you for 
investing so generously in the lives of students I work with and people I get to meet. Students have a week and 
a half left and so far they have had 345 spiritual conversations, 179 gospel conversations, 27 gospel 
presentations, and 10 new believers! I'm reminded of the life change on my first summer mission in 2002 and it 
is amazing to see the continual impact of summer missions on the lives of students everywhere. Please 
continue to pray for continual friendship with Hamdi and Marcelina over this next year and that I would continue 
to have opportunities of sharing the hope we have in Christ with them. 
 

What an incredible summer! Spent the last 10 days in Colorado at our 
biennial staff conference with over 5,000 other staff. My heart and soul 
are refreshed and God's vision for reaching each and every person 
with his love and hope is stronger than ever. With that, I wanted to 
update you all with a prayer request and change this next year. I 
will be serving on the National Leadership Team of Epic as a 
Missional Director. This basically means that I along with a co-
director will oversee all of our Epic movements nationally, shepherding 
and coaching them through heart and strategy. I am excited for this 
new role and coming alongside our staff and students to continue 
giving every student and staff the opportunity to know someone who 
truly follows Jesus. 
 
 
 

Would you join me in prayer and that I would continue to lead out of connectedness with the Holy 
Spirit? Would you also continue to pray for my financial support and sharing this with others who 
may want to partner with me and others in reaching the world? So grateful to share this with you 
and journey alongside you all! *** You can find all giving information at the bottom of this email ***	


